Mr. David Lockwood P.O. Box 20222 NAIROBI

Dear David,

It has been a long time since I have had news from you but I always remember the very good times, my wife and I spent with you, sight-seeing and hunting in Kenya.

Before I pass away, I would like to go back to Kenya on a photografic safari, next winter.

Of course, I would like better s shooting safari because in my collection I lack a big elephant.

I would like to go to Tanzania too, to Gorongoro and I have read today in a french newspaper about "the Aberdares" where they say it exists a British Country Club. Aso, I would like to go to the South where I shot my last lion. Aso, I would like to spend a few days in the Mount Kenya Safari Club.

I don't know if your adress is a good one but I hope this letter will reach you.

Waiting for your reply,

I remain very cordialy yours,

Fernando A. Rubió

